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General Order # 1,010
                                               May, 2015
May 2015 Meeting

                           DATE:     Saturday May 30th, 2015
                   LOCATION:    Plymouth Area Bus Trip
                                          Depart from 400 Crown Colony Drive Quincy

                             TIME:    0730 -1700 hours
                   PROGRAM:   Bi-Annual Bus Trip Plymouth Area Fire
                                          Departments
TICKETS ARE STILL AVAILABLE, COST IS $ 30.00 INCLUDING LUNCH AND A TOUR OF SIX FIRE DEPARTMENTS. CONTACT WILLIAM WILDERMAN FOR TICKETS AT Bwilderman@firefire.com
DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS LATEST BOX 52 BUS TOUR, CUT OFF DATE IS MAY THE 19TH !!!!!!!!
DIRECTIONS TO DEPARTURE POINT
From the north….93 south through Boston, follow to exit 19 Burgin Parkway, T Station take a left at the lights onto Center Street (Lowe’s will be on your right). Bear left onto Crown Colony Drive.  Left into the driveway of 400 Crown Colony Drive, You will see signs for the Quincy Patriot Ledger. Follow the driveway to the left to the side facing BJ’s Wholesale. 

Coming from the south 93 north to exit 7 Washington St, Quincy T Station and then follow to exit 19 for the Burgin Parkway, be sure to stay in the left lane! Then follow the above directions to Crown Colony Drive.

Ham and Bean Supper

A tip of the helmet to both Past President Alan Macdonald and member Andrew Murphy for making the event the HUGE success that it was. And a thank you 
Summer Events

· June 7th Fall River Fire Museum Muster and Flea Market at Battleship Cove
· June 13th Saturday 38th Annual MAAFA Muster & Flea Market Edgewater Park Wakefield 1000-1400 hrs.

· August 12th – 15th IFBA Convention Hartford, Conn. www.ctfirephoto,org
There are many other great events coming up over the summer. E-mails will be sent out from time to time about them. In addition they will be posted to the website, www.box52.org and to our Facebook page.

Have a great summer, be safe and see ya at the big one! 
Reminders
Get your tickets for the bus trip…….NOW!
By Order Of the President                                                              Newsletter Editor

David Parr
                                                                                Frank San Severino
